Stop Sale G 310 Rand G 310 GS
KD3 and K02

RECALL ANNOUNCEMENT

ATT: All BMW Motarrad USA Dealers

Topic: STOP SALE G 310 R (K03) and G 310 GS (KD2)

BMW Motorrad USA is announcing a safety recall and stop sale for the G 310 R and G 310 GE. This recall involves the side stand.

G 310 R models produced before April 24, 2013 and G 310 G5 models preduced before May 5, 20138 are affected. Vehicle identification numbers (WINs)
hawe been flagged in both AIR and DCSNet As a reminder, DCSMet may take 43- 72 hours to display the stop sake flag. All motoroycles must be checked for
open recalls prior to sale regardless of production date.

A technical solutien is being developed and is anficipated fo be available in approximately 4-8 weeks. More information will be communicated shortly.

NHTSA Statement

Please be reminded that it is a violation of federal law [The Safety Act) for you to sell, lease or deliver any new motor vehicle covered by this
nofification until the recall repair has been performed. This means that dealers may not legally deliver new motor vehicles to consumers until they
are fixed or use/sell replacement equipment/parts subject to this recall. Note also that substantial civil penalties apply to violations of the Safety
Act.

Also, you should not sell, lease or deliver any used vehicles subject to a safety recall until the repair is completed. Please follow any special
instructions that we provide to you for the return or disposition of recall parts.



